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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

Please do not implement this climbing management plan!

 

I am an avid climber and former Forestry Technician as part of a trail crew with the Uinta-Wasatch-Cache

National Forest. I often visits these areas,  and I am passionate about following and teaching Leave No Trace

principals. I respect the land, and I believe my fellow climbers also feel strongly about protecting these areas. 

 

Prohibiting bolts or anchors for climbing does not make any sense, as these small additions change the

landscape so minimally compared to hiking trails and backcountry campsites, which are all legal.

 

This new law would not do anything to protect the Wilderness, it would only add to bureaucracy and

administrative costs. Climbing is how I enjoy this beautiful country, and it is what makes me feel free.   

 

Respectfully,

Marla Gutmann

South Salt Lake, UT


